
The Baby Bear 

Project  

Charity “on the ground” in South Africa 

 

The Robin Hood Foundation continue to 

distribute all the baby wear we send to Durban 

in South Africa for underprivileged new moms 

and their babies. They’re always very excited 

when our pallet arrives, and our packs of 

knitted goods and baby clothes are added to the bags they 

put together. The expression of grateful thanks on the mom’s 

faces makes all the effort worthwhile. 

The Baby Bear project and all those who contribute to this 

work are known by the Robin Hood Foundation as “Earth 

Angels”. We hope to continue to do our best to live up to 

that beautiful reputation. 

 

Thank you for your donations.                      

All are gratefully received. 

 

“gogo” is the local name for grandmother. Many of the children and babies 

are orphaned so they’re looked after by a “gogo”. 


